


City of McCleary
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council of the City of McCleary will hold Public Hearings upon the matters set forth below relating to the development of the 2024 budget.  The hearings will be upon the dates indicated. Each will be held at the McCleary Community Center (please check the website for information on attending) upon the indicated date commencing at 6:30 pm or soon thereafter as the matter may be called. 

Public comment on these matters is welcome and sought.

Public Hearings for Combined Revenue Sources for the 2024 Budget and Property Tax Levy: Wednesday, October 25, 2023, at 6:30 pm.

Public Hearing on the Preliminary 2024 Budget: Wednesday, November 8, 2023, at 6:30 pm.
        
Public Hearing on the Final 2024 Budget, Wednesday, November 29, 2023, at 6:30 pm.


Jenna Amsbury, City Clerk-Treasurer



Notice published in the Daily World on: 	

September 26, 2023
October 3, 2023
October 10, 2023 
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